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MORTGAGEE LETTER 07-07
TO: 


ALL APPROVED MORTGAGEES

ATTENTION:

Single Family Servicing Managers

SUBJECT:

Management and Marketing (M&M) Contractor Change Philadelphia Homeownership Center (Philadelphia HOC) Contract Area PB

(Michigan and Ohio)

            This Mortgagee Letter updates Mortgagee Letter 04-40, issued September 30, 2004, and announces a change for the Management and Marketing (M&M) contractor servicing the Philadelphia Homeownership Center, Area PB (Michigan and Ohio).  

The firm named below has assumed responsibilities for Management and Marketing contract services for the Subject contract area.  All other items in the aforementioned Mortgagee Letter 04-40 remain the same.

            The contact information is as follows:

The Chapman Law Firm Co., LPA 
925 Keynote Circle, 2nd Floor 
Brooklyn Heights, OH  44131

Telephone: (216) 485-0700 

Toll Free: (800) 434-1567 
Fax: (216) 485-0707 
Website: www.clfres.com 
Preservation and Protection Requests and Requests for Extension of Time should be forwarded to Mr. Burrell Jackson, Mortgagee Compliance Manager, at e-mail: mc@clfres.com 

These changes are effective immediately.  Please direct any questions to Ivery Himes at 

(202) 708-1672.







Sincerely,

                                                  Brian D. Montgomery

                                                    

Assistant Secretary for Housing-

                                                    

 Federal Housing Commissioner
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